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Uniform Days 

Summer Dress Uniform  Monday & Tuesday  

Sports Uniform Wednesday, Thursday &     

Friday 

COVID UPDATE—FACE MASK MANDATORY 

Visitors including parents, guardians and carers will be required to wear a 

face mask when on school sites in indoor locations, including reception    

areas,   unless an exemption applies. 

It is also recommended visitors wear face masks whilst outdoors where  

physical distancing cannot be maintained, for example at a congested 

school drop off or pick up, unless an exemption applies. 

Please be advised that we can 

now have  visitors attend our 

assemblies and Masses.     

Visitors attending will need to 

sign in using our event QR 

code on arrival and seats will 

be set out in accordance with 

social  distancing measures. 

EFTPOS now 

available to 

pay fees   

Parents and 

Friends meeting 
Due to the Circuit Breaker Lockdown last week we 

were forced to postpone our Term One Parents and 

Friends meeting.  

We have now rescheduled the meeting 

for Wednesday, 3 March.  

Please join us on that date in the school staff room 

at 5.00pm.  

We have many items to discuss as our calendar begins 

to fill up. 

We will have a child minding service available for the 

duration of the meeting. 

All are welcome! Please bring a mask 

and phone to register.  



 

 

Dear Families and Friends, 

We had a terrific beginning to the year with a particularly entertaining assembly last Friday. Our new 
school leaders spoke with confidence and poise and even managed to send up some of our staff which was 
well-received by the audience. As we are having fewer assemblies this year we have slightly more Merit 
Certificates awarded, but it was a pleasure to recognize all the hard work being made by the students.   

Last Thursday, our swimmers performed strongly at the District Swimming Carnival in Orbost. Mr Bates 
was very pleased with his chargers and commented on the team atmosphere created by our students. We 
have many competitors going on to the Division Carnival next week in Bairnsdale, including five of our 
relay teams. Good luck to all our Division Swimming Team! 

Thank you to all our families who turned out to participate in our Term One, Collaborative Conferences. 
We are very pleased with the level of engagement the students are displaying so far this year. Their      
connectedness to tasks and to each other is at a very high standard. With parent partnerships we are able to 
plan with confidence for an accelerated rate of progress for our students.   

Parents, you may notice that we are advertising for an Education Support Officer to oversee the Garden to 
Kitchen experience we run at school. Mike Ryan is stepping out of this role to concentrate his        
attention on the Indigenous Education program at school. We are extremely grateful to Mike for the energy 
and experience he has devoted to the Garden to Kitchen experience over a number of years. So many   
children now have the knowledge and skills to make a start in these areas. 

 

 

Kids Roar (Roar Australia) will run educational safety programs for our students over the next week. Roar 
Australia is committed to the prevention of abuse on children and adults through these Protective 
Behaviour Themes: 

 We have the right to feel safe at all times 
 We can talk to someone we trust about anything, no matter what it is 

St Brendan’s have engaged the services of Roar Australia in the past and have been pleased with the      
educational outcomes they deliver. Please join us for the Parent session Tuesday, 2nd March at 7.00pm. 
This information will help you to form valuable discussions with your child. 

We hope to see plenty of families at Mass on Sunday, 28 February at 9.00am as we gather to celebrate our 
year three and four students’ Commitment to the Sacrament of Reconciliation. 

 

Sincerely,  

Matthew Hamer 

 

Healthy Eating Tips From: https://raisingchildren.net.au/ 

Children need a wide variety of healthy foods from each of the 
five food groups. How much food children need depends on body 
size and activity levels. 

Children aged 4-8 years should aim for 1½ serves of fruit; 4½ 
serves of vegies; 1½-2 serves of dairy; 4 serves of grains; and 1½ 
serves of lean meats, nuts and nut pastes and legumes. 

Children need lots of water – the cheapest, healthiest and most 
thirst-quenching drink. They need more water on hot or humid 
days and if they sweat a lot. Avoid soft drinks, fruit juices,       
flavoured milk and water, sports drinks and energy drinks. 

https://raisingchildren.net.au/
javascript:void(0)


  
Dates for the Calendar 

 FEBRUARY 2021  

Week 5 Thursday 25th 5.00pm Year 3/4 Reconciliation Workshop 1 

 Friday 26th  Lunch Order Delivery Day (if you have placed an order) 
9.10am Year 1 Prayer Service 
9.10am Year 4 Class Mass 

 MARCH 2021  

Week 6 Tuesday 2nd 7.00pm-8pm Kid’s Roar Parent Session 

 Wednesday 3rd Lunch Orders to school before 12pm 
Division Swimming—Bairnsdale 
5.00pm Parent & Friends meeting 
After School Sport 

 Friday 5th Lunch Order Delivery Day (if you have placed an order) 
Clean Up Australia Day 
9.10am Year 3 Class Mass 

Week 7 Monday 8th Labour Day Holiday 

 Tuesday 9th 6.00pm School Advisory Meeting 

 Wednesday 10th Lunch Orders to school before 12pm 
After School Sport 

 Thursday 11th 5.00pm Year 3/4 Reconciliation Workshop 2 

 Friday 12th Lunch Order Delivery Day (if you have placed an order) 
9.10am Year 2 Prayer Service 
2.30pm Assembly—Year 4 

Week 8 Tuesday 16th Swimming Program Year 3, 4, 5 &6 

 Wednesday 17th Swimming Program Year 3, 4, 5 &6 
Lunch Orders to school before 12pm 
After School Sport 

 Thursday 18th Swimming Program Year 3, 4, 5 &6 

 Friday 19th Lunch Order Delivery Day (if you have placed an order) 
9.10 Year 5 Class Mass 
1.35pm Maths Afternoon 

Week 9 22nd-24th Year 6 Camp - Ballarat 

Week 10 30th - 1st Year 4 Camp - Karoonda Park 

 APRIL 2021  

 Friday 2nd Good Friday 

Frid: 26/2            St. Brendan’s                  Lakes Entrance     9.30am 
Sat:  27/2            St. Brendan’s                 Lakes Entrance     5.00pm 
Sun:  28/2          St. Brendan’s                  Lakes Entrance     9.00am 
                              St. Colman’s                    Orbost                  11.00am 
Tue: 2/3             St. Brendan’s              Lakes Entrance     9.30am 
Wed: 3/3            No  Mass                    Clergy Reflection Day, Warragul 
Thur: 4/3          Kalimna NH                 Kalimna                  10.30am 
Frid:  5/3            St. Brendan’s          L/Entrance Yr4’s  9.30am 
                           Lakeview NH                  Lakes Entrance     10.30am 
World Day of Prayer   St. Brendan’s                    Lakes Entrance   1.30pm 
Sat:  6/3            St.Colman’s                     Orbost                  5.00pm 
Sun:  7/3             St. Brendan’s                  Lakes Entrance    9.00am 

                            St. Joseph’s                   Swan Reach       11.00am 



After school pick-up arrangements 

 Arrive for pick up at 3.20 or 3.25pm 

 Collect your child from the top car parks, parking and waiting at the gates by the church 

or by the office (At present parents are not allowed to enter school grounds) 

 Allow your child/ren to walk/ride/scoot down the path beside the highway and over the 

crossing. In the past,  parents have collected their children on Eastern Beach Rd near 

Palmers Rd   

Thank you for your understanding and patience on this matter.  

 

 

 

 

 

Religious Education News 

Reconciliation Reminders:  

The first parent/child workshop will be held tonight at 5pm in the Hobby Room.  

The Commitment Mass for those preparing for Reconciliation will be celebrated 

this coming Sunday morning, at 9am in St Brendan’s Church.  

Parents, please wear a mask and be ready to sign in for both these events. 

 

Year One will be holding a Class Prayer service tomorrow morning at 9.10am 

in the classroom. Parents, please sign in at the office and wear a mask.  

Year Fours will be celebrating their Class Mass, also tomorrow, at 9.10am in 

the church. Once again, parents will be required to register when entering the 

church. Please wear a mask. 

 

Thank you everyone for your cooperation and support. 

                 WELCOME TO OUR FAITH   C
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 Do you have a current 

health care/pension card? 

 Did you know you can get a 

discount on school fees?  

 Please contact the school 

office for more information. 



      
歡迎   Huān yíng 2021…Welcome to 2021!! 

 Chinese New Year 

It has been wonderful to see the students settle into the 

start of a new school year. Already this term, most  

students have retained their knowledge of Chinese and have 

engaged in Mandarin conversation! 

 

This week, students will start live streaming or ‘zooming’ to 

China to meet their new teacher via video  

conference. We are excited to meet……. 

 

YEAR 5 AND 6: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 2 AND 4: 
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YEAR 1: 

 

 

  

Our first introduction to Mandarin was learning about the most 

important Chinese Festival ….Chinese New Year! This year, it  

began on Friday 12th February.  

 

It is a special time to welcome in the new year with well wishes 

and participate in activities such as, dragon dancing, wearing new 

clothes (especially red), the giving of red  

packets with money (Hóngbāo), setting off fireworks and     

spending time with loved ones! 

 

To signify Chinese New Year students are currently  

constructing Chinese lanterns, drums (Bolang Gu), dragon chains 

and stain glass Chinese decorations.  

 Vocabulary: Term 1 

 Foundation classes are currently exploring the country of  

China and learning how to say:  

hello (nǐ hǎo), goodbye (zài jiàn), thank you (Xiè xiè) 

you're welcome (bu kè qì), Iam called (wǒ jiào…), I/me (wǒ) 

pig (zhū), chicken (jī), sheep (yáng), cow (niú), xǐhuān (like) 

 

 Year Ones are focusing on colours through games and  

conversation, as well as revising basic introductions: Red: hóng sè, Yellow: 

huáng sè, Blue: lán sè, White: bái sè, Black: hēi sè 

 

 Year two, three and four classes are learning varying degrees of how 

to introduce themselves, verbs, pronouns and nouns. 

nǐ jiào shénme míngzi? (you called what name?) wǒ jiào… (Iam called…) tā 

jiào shénme míngzi? (he/she called what name?), tā jiào… (he/she called..) 

Hē (drink), zhè shì (this is), xǐhuān (like) Niú nǎi (milk), Shuǐ (water), Guǒzhī 

(juice) 

 

 Year five and six classes are revising family member names and    

learning new verbs and sporting activities: 

Wán (play), Lán qiú (basketball), Wǎng qiú (tennis), Pīng pāng qiú (table 

tennis), Bàng qiú (baseball), Zú qiú (soccer/), Gǎn lǎn qiú (rugby),        

swimming (Yóu yǒng)  
 

Hamer Lǎo shī  

FOUNDATION: 

 



District Swimming Carnival 
By Isaac Zagami and Harley Young 

 
On Thursday the 18th last week some of the  
St Brendan's students went to the District Swimming      
Carnival in Orbost. All of the students who participated 
were amazing with their encouragement, behaviour,   
sportsmanship and spectacular swimming. 
 
Everyone worked as a fantastic team and they were always 
cheering no matter who was swimming. It was great fun for 
everyone. Many students made it through to the next round 
and the others gave it a good go and swam exceptionally 
well. But in the end the other schools were really good too.  
 
We would like to thank everyone for coming on the day, 
and Mr Bates, Fiona Yates and Kyla DiFiore for helping 
out. The swimmers were the best and we all did St 
Brendan’s proud. 



 

Items to collect and send into school 

St Brendan’s Op Shop has second hand 

school uniform available. 

Open 10am—

2pm Tuesday, 

Wednesday & 

Thursday 

Lunch Orders—Now supplied by SEAGULLS 

Change of Procedure for Friday lunch orders. 

All orders will need to be in by Wednesday morning—

before 12pm for lunch on Friday. 

(SO IF YOU DIDN’T PUT IN AN ORDER WEDNESDAY,  

YOU CAN NOT HAVE A LUNCH ORDER FRIDAY). 

 

Menu can be found on the 

SkoolBag app under School Notes and on the website un-

der Enrolment Information. 

 

NO LATE ORDERS  

Please put money in a separate 

envelope/plastic bag 

within lunch order bag! 

Please supply correct 



 

A reminder that the car park 
at the front of the school 
and the church are NOT 
drop off zones.  If you enter 
these car parks you MUST 
walk your children into the 
school.  DROP OFF ZONE is 
via the Mary MacKillop Hall 
carpark only.  The Disabled  
Parking spaces are only for 
people with permits.   




